Withdrawal from the College

A student who withdraws from the college must complete the Request to Withdraw form to avoid receiving an automatic "F" in all courses. All College property must be returned prior to withdrawal, and arrangements must be made for meeting financial obligations. A student seeking to withdraw after the twelfth week of the semester must petition the Dean of the appropriate school for permission to withdraw; the student will not be allowed to withdraw unless permission is granted.

Withdrawal deadlines for summer terms or sessions less than a full semester follow a prorated tuition refund and withdrawal schedule. Prorated schedules are available in Records and Registration.

1 BCHS Catalog